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March Meeting





We had to move our orientation meeting from February to March, so remember to invite any prospective ladies to this meeting. 


We will also have a business meeting to discuss our Birthday Brunch and the upcoming conventions this summer. Be thinking about filling out your registration forms for Xi State. We also want to get hotel reservations soon. Also, please let Sherrie know if you are going to Savannah. Hotel reservations need to be made.











Hostesses


Sherrie Collins & Kim Malone











March 10 – Orientation Meeting


UCHS Library, 4:00 p.m.


March 20-21 - Advanced Leadership Management Seminar 


June 4-6, 2015 - Xi State Convention at Sewanee 


July 14-18, 2015- Southeast Regional at Westin Hotel in Savannah, Georgia





Visit Beta Pi: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com� 


Xi State: � HYPERLINK "http://www.xistate.org" �www.xistate.org�


And : � HYPERLINK "http://www.deltakappagamma.net" �www.deltakappagamma.net� 








-Kim





   & Move





�Happy Spring, ��I hope everyone has enjoyed winter. I have, and I am now ready to move on with spring. I'm making this short and sweet so let's get right to it. As I hope you have heard this month’s meeting has been moved until Tuesday. We have had a jumbled up schedule here lately. Hopefully things will get better from here on out. We are supposed to have a couple of new members to initiate here soon. This is fantastic and we need to keep growing. Keep up the good work ladies! We also have conferences coming up and some other dates to discuss at the meeting. I hope to see all of you there.�
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The Delta Kappa Gamma Society International promotes key women educators.
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Beta Pi Chapter met with Marie Rhyne, the Union County representative for the Governor’s Books from Birth program, at our February meeting. Marie shared information regarding the history of the program in the county and ways to be more involved with the program. Marie asked members to help formulate a plan to raise the percentage of children in Union County who will receive books. Currently, only 40% of the children in the county are signed up for the program. Marie’s goal is to raise that to 55% by the end of the year. Beta Pi members brainstormed ideas to advertise the program within the county and also decided on a plan to distribute materials to daycares, pediatricians’ offices, libraries, and schools in the area











Cultivating Our            Renewed Excitement





Beta Pi Newsletter





Xi State - Tennessee








Important Dates





Letter from Kim





Union County





March 2015


Volume 9, Issue 5




















Beta Pi Newsletter   Page 2



















































































Beta Pi Yearbook


Lana Booker received our yearbook score, and we have achieved Highest Honors! Great work, Lana!





Attendance Drawing


Don’t forget we will have an attendance drawing in May. Each time you attend a meeting, you get your name put in the box. The prize this year will be a bracelet. More details to come!


                                   











Weigh In on Tennessee's Academic Standards


In October, Gov. Haslam launched a process for a public review of the state’s K-12 academic standards in English language arts and math. If you have not done so already, please visit the Tennessee Education Standards Review website (� HYPERLINK "https://ucps.org/owa/redir.aspx?C=4f22a223b5144bf5932bb32ef47eabfa&URL=http%3a%2f%2fwww.us8.list-manage1.com%2ftrack%2fclick%3fu%3db28b453ee164f9a2e2b5057e1%26id%3d386d6ba484%26e%3d55f2e2fc82" \t "_blank" �tn.gov/standardsreview�) to provide your feedback on what students should be expected to know by the end of each K-12 school year in both math and ELA. The review window closes at the end of April.











February Meeting





DKG Summer Conventions


Xi State Convention: Make plans now to attend the state convention. At convention, you will attend informative workshops, make decisions regarding the operation of the state organization, participate in the Silent Auction,  have delicious meals, honor fellow teachers, and make friends for life! Sign up now!


Southeast Regional Conference: Get ready to have some fun, ya’ll! The SERC is meeting in Savannah this year! SERC is like our state convention, but bigger. You’ll get to do all the things we do at Sewanee, but you’ll be in Savannah! Don’t forget to make reservations for the Tennessee Dessert Reception on Friday.





September Meeting
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Birthdays:














	


		








Don’t forget to visit our website at � HYPERLINK "http://www.xibetapi.weebly.com" �www.xibetapi.weebly.com�. If you have suggestions or corrections, please send


to: � HYPERLINK "mailto:collins.sherrie@gmail.com" �collins.sherrie@gmail.com�.


*Our website has received the official sticker from International for the biennium.





Beta Pi Website








Education News





Donna Christopher – April 17
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